

Dear Families,

We are very excited to share with you that St Nicholas OOSH will be commencing operation at Our Lady of Victories in early 2019!

Please see attached a Parent Information Booklet and Enrolment Form.

The OOSH will operate from 6.30am – 8.30am and 2.55pm – 6.00pm.

Vacation Care will be offered during school holidays and on Pupil Free Days.

In the interim, we are currently operating an OOSH service from our Glendale site – St Nicholas Glendale, open on the 19^{th} and 20^{th} December and then 7^{th} – 30^{th} January 2019, with vacancies still available.

If you require care over the holiday period or have any questions regarding OOSH, please contact me via email or mobile phone. My contact details are below.

Mobile: 0499 015 502

Email: tracey.sweetman@stnicholasoosh.org.au

Kind regards Tracey Sweetman OOSH Project Manager Thursday 13 December 2019